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24th July 2025 

 

 

Dear All Parent / Carers 

 

 

As we reach the end of the 2024/25 school year, on behalf of all our governors, I would like to look back 

on what we have achieved together over the past 12 months. With the Glazebury HEART at our core, we 

are completing another year filled with individual, group and school-wide challenges, successes and 

learning.  

 

To our pupils, we would like to thank you for your hard work, your energy and your love and respect for 

each other and for your teachers. I was, once again, proud to join our Year Six children at their leaving 

service at Liverpool Cathedral in June and I would like to wish them all every success as they move on to 

High School.  

 

To our parents, we would like to thank you for the support you have provided both to your children and to 

the teachers and staƯ. Your active support for the education of your children has a real impact on their 

progress, their achievements and their enjoyment of school life. We’d also like thank the PTA – the work 

that they do in organising events for the school does not only raise vital funds for the school but also 

enhances the friendship and comradery in our community.  

 

To Mrs Mowbray, Mr Sharma and all our teachers and staƯ, your dedication and commitment to 

providing our pupils with the best education as well as a kind and supportive environment, in sometimes 

challenging circumstances, is hugely appreciated. We would particularly like to thank Miss Foster and 

Mrs Cunningham who are leaving us at the end of the term, and to give them our best wishes in the 

future.  

 

Finally. we would like to thank the LDST Trust Directors and the wider Trust community. Over the past 

year they having provided invaluable educational and developmental support and direction to Mrs 

Mowbray, Mr Sharma and all the staƯ and to us governors. Furthermore, they have provided the financial 

backing that enabled us to carry out essential repair works in 2024, and to replace our 150-year-old roof 

in the coming months.  

 

We hope you all can enjoy and relax during the summer break, whatever you are planning to do, and will 

return with energy and enthusiasm in September.  

 

Best wishes  

 

 

 

 

 

Dave Beechey  

Chair of Governors 


